
 

Call or WhatsApp: 0115 824 6060 
info@thetram.netEmail:SCAN HERE  

For help or more information

The tram replacement bus 
will pick up at the end of the
tram platform on the corner 

of Belton Street.

Please allow extra time for your 
journey.

If you need more information, please 
contact our team and we will be 

happy to help with any questions you 
may have.

Bus Pick-up Point

THIS TRAM STOP
WILL BE CLOSED

between 18th - 31st August 

Stops in red will be closed


